
Councillor Sammut's Resignation

For Immediate Release, 

September 4, 2018

As of today, Tuesday, September 4, 2018, the Council of the Town of Erin has declared the seat of 

Matt Sammut vacant. 

Councillor Sammut has served as a Town Councillor since the 2014 Municipal Election and has 

recently decided to move to New Brunswick with his family and give up his seat on Council.

For more information, please contact: 
Jessica Spina 519.855.4407 EXT. 239 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________

5684 Trafalgar Rd. | Hillsburgh, ON | N0B 1T0 

“On behalf of all of Council, I would like to thank Matt for his hard work in helping to create a 

better future for the Town,” said Mayor Allan Alls. “He will be missed on Council and we wish him 

and his family the very best in New Brunswick,” Mayor Alls added.

The position will remain vacant until the 2018 Municipal Election. 

The Town of Erin would like to thank Councillor Matt Sammut for his dedication in continuing to 

make Erin future-ready. 
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